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- File # 17-0046 on April 4, 2017 agenda

From: john W walsh <drjohnw@att.net>

To: "bos@co.mendocino.ca.us" <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>
Date: 4/3/2017 3:49 PM

Subject: File # 17-0046 on April 4, 2017 agenda

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this item, and thanks to Howard Dashiell for walking me through
this process. Those of us who live along Pt. Cabrillo Dr. in Mendocino and drive it frequently are aware of its
dips and curves, its solid double lines, the 2 state parks along the drive, the many visitors who share it, and the
bicycle riders and walkers who enjoy its beauty. Unfortunately, there are those who ignore the above. Because
of their carelessness, | had no problem gathering signatures to request speed limit signs be placed where at
present there are no speed limit signs at all, and all of those who signed the petition thanked me for my efforts.
| hope you will consider their input as you respond to this item. Thank you.

Mrs. Ruth Walsh
12980 Pt. Cabrillo Dr.
Mendocino, CA
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